
Bells Autumn 2019 newsletter
Welcome to our Autumn 2019 newsletter!  We are 
moving to a quarterly format, and hope you 
enjoy reading this quarter’s information, helpful 
tips for your business and important news and 
events, which we hope will be of interest to you as 
a client and business owner.
Joanne Bell - Founder & Director Bells Accountants

Business Growth Workshop - 
Five Ways to Grow Your Profits

The first Growth Workshop in June, led by Phil 
Chantry, Action Coach, was well received by those 
attending. The workshop is a must for all 
Business Owners who are serious about growing 
their business. The next workshop will be held on 
3rd December 2019, 9.30am-12.00pm.

Are you serious about wanting to grow your 
profits?

Do you wish you had more time to spend on the 
things which are really important?

Are you ready to build a business with an amazing 
team?

If you have answered yes to any of the above, then 
this workshop is for you:

Your business may already be doing well, but you 
may be looking to expand your customer base, 
introduce a new product/service, or even open 
another branch/office.
You already have some good staff members in 
place, but your business is still struggling to reach 
its full potential.
You are probably working too many hours a week 
too, and the business would probably not be able 
to survive without your input.
Or maybe you enjoy putting in the hours, but feel 
that your time at work could be better spent than 
being an email slave!
If any of the above rings true, why not take a 
couple of hours out of your business, and focus on 
the important growth areas you never usually have 
time for.
Click here to book your place on the 3rd December 
Growth Workshop, or email anna@bellaccountants.
co.uk if you would like to register an interest in 
attending a future Growth Workshop. 

Community News - The Great 
Positive Path 5K Sponsored Walk 

A team from Bells will be taking part in the 
Chartwell Cancer Trust’s 5k walk in Crystal Palace 
Park on Sunday 29th September 2019. 

Please show your support by sponsoring us, click 
here or come along to cheer us all on.

Charity Dinner: 10th October 
2019

Bells are excited to be co-organising a black tie 
charity dinner with Bailey Ahmad Business 
Recovery, on behalf of Chartwell Cancer Trust’s 
Lily Pad Appeal on Thursday 10th October 2019 
from 7.00pm. We aim to raise money for The Lily 
Pad Appeal, to complete the refurbishment of 
the children’s cancer wards at Croydon University 
Hospital. 

Click here to find out what inspired us to take part 
in trying to raise money for this great cause:

Joanne would be delighted if you would give your 
support by purchasing a ticket or even a whole 
table with your contacts. This is a a very worthy 
local cause; there will be welcome drinks, a sit 
down 3 course meal, Roy Charles, a live ‘Rat Pack 
& Rock Swings’ singer, a magician, an auction with 
some amazing lots, a raffle, and all drinks 
included until midnight, all for £85.00 per person.  

This promises to be a fabulous night out; the 
Hallmark Hotel London (Croydon Aerodrome, 
Purely Way CR9 4LT) only has limited capacity, so 
do book early to avoid disappointment. 

The booking link for ticket(s) is: 
https://chartwellcancertrust.charitycheckout.
co.uk/page70a28#!/



We’d be delighted to hear from you with any 
questions,

comments or feedback you may have.

Contact us on 020 8468 1087 or via email at
enquiries@bellsaccountants.co.uk 

www.bellsaccountants.co.uk 

Pure B2B mastermind boards
The Pure B2B  business masterminding group is 
proving very popular in Chislehurst and Bromley. 
We have a range of members attending from 
successful local businesses. The group have 
covered many business topics, from HR and 
recruitment, to acquisitions and marketing. It 
aims to discuss and resolve issues, with members 
advising and helping each other.

In Bromley, the Pure B2B Mastermind board meets 
on the fourth Thursday of each month at 
Miller and Carter, Pickhurst Lane, BR4 0HH. The 
next meetings will be on Thursday 26th 
September 2019, and 24th October 2019, from 
11.50am-2.30pm. 

For more information and/or to reserve your 
place, please email: Anna@bellsaccountants.co.uk

Branding For Your Business - 
free branding workshop
We are running a free branding workshop for 
clients of Bells, on the morning of 30th October. 
It will be facilitated by Jilly Clark, a design and 
branding consultant. She has an impressive 
background, having previously been an art 
director in top London advertising agencies, on 
well known brands such as British Airways, 
Sainsbury’s, Pizza Hut and Timberland.

Jilly shares her creative passion and strategic 
expertise to help today’s entrepreneurs and small 
businesses to stand out from the crowd. She will 
be talking about why branding is crucial to 
business success; looking at what branding is, 
the key elements, communicating your brand and 
more.

The workshop runs from 9.30am-12.00pm at our 
Chislehurst office, and includes a 30 min Q& A 
session, and coffee & pastries.

Click here to book your place.place, please email: 
Anna@bellsaccountants.co.uk

Xero news
As certified Xero accounting software advisors, 
Xero is our most recommended Making Tax 
Digital compatible software product. Our 
bookkeepers attended the Xero Roadshow, and 
are now brimming with Xero information, 
including the new invoicing experience. Ria has 
updated her training and is qualified as Xero 
advisor certified.  
To register your interest for our next Xero 
workshop, email Ria Moore: 
ria@bellsaccountants.co.uk

We are hiring!
We are looking for an experienced Payroll 
Administrator at our Chislehurst practice. The 
role will be 4 days per week. We would consider 
flexible working hours. Some training will be 
provided, but experience with Sage Payroll 
software is essential. Salary dependent on 
experience. To apply please email your CV to 
payroll@bellsaccountants.co.uk.

Bells news 
Omer & Company practice
Bells are delighted to announce a new acquisition 
- Joanne is now Director of Omer & Co. in Passey 
Place, Eltham. This is now the 4th practice run by 
Jo. 
And finally…if you haven’t heard, some exciting 
personal news -  Jo is expecting a baby!  She will 
be taking time off in November, December and 
January to start a different kind of venture!  Watch 
this space for news on this exciting project, and 
our’ business as usual’ backdrop…


